January 3, 2013

Secretary of the Commission

Missouri Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE:  Request Commission Approval of Tariff Sheets No. 114 and 116 Net Metering Rider.

Dear Secretary:

KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company (‘GMO” or “Company”) seeks approval from the
Missouri Public Service Commission of the enclosed Net Metering Rider tariff sheets. The
revised filing, tracking number YE-2013-0274, is substituting tariff sheets 114 and 116 due to

clerical omission.

Thank you for your consideration of these substitute tariffs. Please contact me directly at (816)

556-2705 or lisa.casteel@kcpl.com if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Lisa Casteel
Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure:
Proposed tariff sheets
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